
139 Main Street, Suite 505 / Brattleboro, VT  05301 / Phone: 802-257-4547 / Fax 802-254-6383 
www.windhamregional.org 

 

 

May 3, 2019 

 

Mr. Adam Grinold 

Executive Director 

Brattleboro Development Credit Corporation 

76 Cotton Mill Hill 

Brattleboro VT 05301 

 

Dear Adam: 

 

I am happy to inform you that the Windham Regional Commission accepted the 2019 Southern Vermont 

Comprehensive Economic Development Strategy by a unanimous vote at its regular meeting held 

Tuesday, April 30th.   

 

Thank you for your stewardship of the Southern Vermont CEDS development process for the Windham 

Region, and for presenting the CEDS purpose, process and content at the meeting of the Commission.  

We look forward to ongoing collaboration with the Brattleboro Development Credit Corporation and the 

Southeastern Vermont Economic Development Strategies, as well as our counterparts in Bennington 

County, in the implementation of the CEDS and development of an Economic Development District. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Chris Campany, 

Executive Director 


